
Calientegram         16 Sep 2012 
 
The 2013's for 2013 
 
This weekend was all about the demo rides... well, Saturday was at least.   
 
What we did last week: 
The 2013 models arrived at the dealership for demo rides this weekend.  There were a ton of people 
there Saturday and our chapter was there to help make it a success.  A HUGE thanks goes out to our 
volunteers and our road captains for leading all the rides.  A special thank you to Margaret A who worked 
the crowd and sold 70 raffle tickets!  Alas, the all day rain (which we needed so I'm not complaining) 
cancelled Sunday's demo rides.  Just as well.  I was seriously contemplating that V-Rod.   
 
What's coming up this week: 
Friday, Sep 21st through Monday Sep 24th - Big Bend Ride 
  If you didn't contact Frank by last Wednesday, you're on your own for accommodations for this ride.  If 
you are going and haven't contacted him yet, please do so as soon as possible 
at director@calientehog.com.   
 
What's just around the corner: 
Sep 29th - Medina Children's Home event (TBD) 
Oct 2nd - Officer's Meeting 
Oct 6th - Road Captain Meeting, New Member Orientation, Chapter Social 
Oct 6th - Breast Cancer Ride 
Oct 11th through 14th - Oklahoma State HOG Rally. 
Oct 27th - Chapter ride to the Three Sisters 
Nov 10th, Boerne Days for the LOH 
Dec 8th, we're planning another progressive dinner ride.  More details to follow as they develop. 
and of course... 
Texas State HOG Rally 2013 - May 16th - 18th 
 
Other news: 
Your squirrel will be at a film festival in Austin.  I will do my best to get you the calientegram and any 
updates on the Big Bend ride.  It might be a bit late though.   
 
It was overcast for the demo rides and yet I'm suffering from a sun burn.  Don't forget the sun screen, 
even if it doesn't look like you'll need it.   
 
Squirrel Out 
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